
Burlington Road - Branches June 10, 1901 

George B. Harris to Hill 
President Harris of Burlington sends copy of 
his letter to C. fi. Perkins, Burlington,Iowa, 
re purchase of Black Hills and Fort Pierre 
Railroad, and an extension through Galena 
Gulch ($1,000,000 and $140,000,000 respectively 
Hill's approval is written on the letter. 
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